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Happy New Year 2025~!

In this Month
January 10th 

Report Cards in Skyward

January 13th-17th
MAP Testing

January 13th 
Intent to re-enroll will be available in Skyward

January 20th 
Martin Luther King Day
Student & Staff Holiday! - No School

January 25th
First day of Tutorials

January 26th - February 1st
National School Choice Week

January 27th 
Write what you love about going to a charter school

January 28th
NSC Week - Wear Red

January 29th
NSC Week - Wear Yellow

January 30th
NSC School Program (Families are welcome!)
Wear red polo shirt with yellow scarf

January 31st
Show your School Spirit!

Wear your Spirit Shirt and Jeans

District Chess Tournament at Savoy Campus

Principal’s
Contact Details

Email: dadams@aalinc.org

Phone: 346.618.5665

Principal’s  Letter

Dear Families,

Happy New Year! As we welcome 2025, I want to
take a moment to reflect on the exciting
opportunities ahead. The second half of the
school year is here, and it will go by quickly.
That’s why I’m encouraging all families to help
us finish strong.

Your engagement is crucial to your child's
success. Please take a few minutes each week to
review their grades and progress on Skyward.
Staying informed allows us to work together to
address any challenges early. Additionally,
maintaining regular attendance is key. Every
day in class is a chance for your child to learn,
grow, and thrive.

Let’s make this semester the best one yet! With
your support and our students' hard work, I’m
confident we can accomplish great things
together. Thank you for your dedication to your
child’s education.

Here’s to a fantastic semester ahead!

Warm regards,
Deorde Adams
Savoy Middle School Principal


